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                       DIARY DATES 

Upcoming events in September 2022. 

2nd Club Night at Quayside Coffee  

10th planned date for Fish and Chip supper in Saxilby 

10th to 15th date for new cruise to Antons Gowt  

24th to 29th date for new cruise to Gunthorpe  

Please check the Club browser and look out for Club emails giving details of the events; you may be 

asked to confirm numbers attending/taking part. Lack of support may mean cancellation. 

              COMMODORES' CORNER 

Well, August got off to a good start.  The weather was great for boating.  Our first-Friday club night 
was well supported and we look forward to that continuing in September and onwards.  
 
Many thanks go to Laura and Graham who kindly gave over their garden to host the Club barbecue 
on Saturday 13th.  Glorious weather, good company and good conversation.   
            

 
   
 

 
You will see from the Events shown above for September, we have made a few changes.  For now, 
we are cancelling the West Stockwith cruise but adding two new cruises that already have 
participants but room for more. Contact Duncan or Keith if you want to join the cruise/s 
 
Members participation is the lifeblood of a Club like ours, so we make changes to our Programme of 
Events to help reflect the wishes of our members, giving more of what you want.  It is important for 
you to share with the committee things you would like to see and we will endeavour to make it 
happen.  We plan to send out a survey detailing all events that have taken place over the years and 
we hope that you will get back to us with your likes and dislikes together with any fresh ideas you 
may have. 
   

                    BOATERS BANTER 

We’re still waiting to hear from you about your recent or planned exploits; where do you like to 

cruise to? Best moorings, favourite eating places, tips and ideas.  Send your stories to 

mike.bwbc@gmail.com.  Cut-off date for next issue is 15 September. 

 

 

To book your place on these new cruises, 

please make contact direct with Duncan 

Roberts on 07930 808277 or Keith Laver on 

07939 279847 [sflkeith@gmail.com] 

And to complete the weekend, the Club’s annual treasure hunt took 

place on Sunday 14th.  Although there were only three boats 

competing this year, the event was good fun for everyone taking 

part. It was a close thing but Friendly Spirit, captained by Mike and 

crewed by Linsey, Laura and Graham, took first place. Well done to 

Angela and John and their crews.  Thanks to Peter for setting 

questions, Bridget for scoring and adjudicating and Barry for helping 

out at the start and finish lines. 
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